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welcome@tacso.eu

From: Vasko Hristovski <vascohr@yahoo.com>

Sent: 27 February 2020 12:19

To: welcome@tacso.eu

Subject: Preparing IPA III – comments/suggestions

 
Here are some preparing IPA III – comments/suggestions 
 

1. Policy areas may be listed as in IPA II Regulation (art. 3), linked with other Instruments and Funds beside 

thematic priorities for providing assistance; 

2. Having in mind the new enlargement approach and accession negotiation methodology, may be more 

emphasize should be given to the transparency of the government bodies implementing pre accession 

assistance in order better to inform and serve citizens i.e.  to force them with detailed obligations for wider 

and more regular informing of the citizens and the public, so all the stakeholders have an opportunity to 

have their say for better utilization and absorbing of the funds; 

3. Having regard the way the civil servants are employed so far, accession of the civil society (with their 

qualified and experienced stuff) to the government bodies involving in programming process should be 

made obligatory. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Agriimpuls,  

North Macedonia 
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